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MEMO

TO:  Superintendent Gina Butters, Board President Jon Ritchie, WSD Board Members

FROM:  Sheri Heiter

DATE:  December 19, 2022

SUBJECT:  International Science and Engineering Fair Students - Board Presentation 

In May of 2022, the Regeneron International Science and Engineering Fair (ISEF) was held in Atlanta, Georgia. 
Weber School District sent six students ranging from 9th to 11th grades. These students were chosen based on 
their exemplary performance in the Weber School District STEM Fair. Student scientists competed against 1,750 
others from 49 states and 63 countries, regions and territories across the world. Over 21 different categories were 
represented from Biochemistry to Earth and Environmental Sciences and students competed for nearly $6 million in 
awards. 

The Board will hear from Weber School District ISEF student representatives who will share their projects and will 
give the history that led them to choose the topics they investigated. 

Maggie Huddleston, the K-12 Science Teacher Leader, will lead the presentation.


